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May 15, 1934. p-'ll

Dr. C.F.Martin,
Dean of the Faculty of Medicine.

Dear Dr. Martin,

| I find I did not keep these luncheon 

lists, hut I think the attached sheets are accurate.

I have been able to construct them from the correspondence. 

Apparently, I wwe wrong on the telephono this morning - 

the governors o n masse only were invited on very special 

occasions, such as the 1argo luncheon held last October 

6th, the reason probably being that the Principal kept the 

May convocation luncheons down to twelve or fourteen people.

Be sure to call on me for anything I 

can do to help at this time, either typing or anything else.

Yours faithfully,


